
ExcavaƟon  

NoƟficaƟon 
The Cromwell Fire District Water Division will be repairing 
a broken water main on Thursday 4/25/24 on Shanley Ct. 

between the hours of 8:30 am and 4:00 pm.  

The road will be open with traffic control and flaggers in 
place. Please use cauƟon and drive slowly. 

 

Thank you!  

The Cromwell Fire District Water Division 


